
Wentzville	Christian	Church	Announces	Auditions	For	

Hello Dolly 

	

January	27th	from	1:00	to	5:00	

January	28th	from	6:00	to	9:00	

	

● Those	 auditioning	 should	 come	 prepared	 to	 sing	 16-32	 measures of	 a	 Broadway	 style	 song.																	
Bring	piano	accompaniment	sheet	music,	in	the	correct	key,	for	your	song.		No	A	cappella	or	pre-
recorded	accompaniment	including	CDs.		An	accompanist	will	be	provided.	

	

● All	Actors	will	also	be	asked	to	learn	and	perform	a	short	dance.	Please	dress	accordingly!	

	

● Roles	are	available	for	actors	over	the	age	of	14.	

	

● The	first	four	rehearsals	are:	

Sunday	February	3rd	1-3	

Sunday	February	24th	1-5	

Monday	February	25th	6-9	

Friday	March	1st	6-9	

● Follow	the	link	below	for	a	complete	rehearsal	schedule.	

	

● You	will	be	required	to	attend	ALL	tech	week	rehearsals	in	order	to	be	considered	for	casting.	

	

● Production	dates	are	May	3rd			at	7:00,	May	4th	at	2:00	and	7:00	and	May	5th	at	2:00.	

Wentzville	Christian	Church	is	located	at	1507	Highway	Z	in	Wentzville.		

	If	you	have	any	questions,	please	call	Tammy	Rodenbaugh	at	(636)219-3238	or	email	at	
tammyrodenbaugh@yahoo.com.	

	


